
Fluoride Email #5

Subject: Fluoride Policy: Environmental Justice Concerns for Review

Dear [Recipient],

Following our previous correspondence regarding fluoride in our city water supply, I am 
forwarding a critical document from the Fluoride Action Network titled "50 Reasons to Avoid 
Fluoride," with specific emphasis on the environmental justice considerations outlined in section 
#37 on page 18.

I believe these insights warrant careful review and consideration regarding our current 
fluoridation policies and their potential broader societal impacts. The document raises critical 
points about the environmental and social implications of fluoride use that I feel deserve 
thorough examination.

I would appreciate your review of these materials and would welcome the opportunity to discuss 
the environmental justice aspects highlighted in this research.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

For informed consent,

[Insert your name here]

https://standforhealthfreedom.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/50-reasons-to-avoid-fluoride.pdf
https://standforhealthfreedom.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/50-reasons-to-avoid-fluoride.pdf

